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TO BE ANSWERED ON 13th AUGUST, 2015 

 
FERRY SERVICES 

 
4008. SHRI D.S. RATHOD: 
 
            Will the Minister of SHIPPING be pleased to state: 

                                         पोत प�रवहन मतं् 
(a) whether the Government has received any proposal to introduce ferry services 

between Gujarat and Mumbai; and  
(b) if so, the details thereof and present status thereof?  
 

 
ANSWER 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF SHIPPING 
(SHRI PON. RADHAKRISHNAN) 

 
 
(a) No, Madam. An Expression of Interest (EoI) was invited but no concrete 

proposals were received. 
(b) As Ferry Service comes under Transport Sector which is a State subject, the State 

Governments of Maharashtra and Gujarat have been forwarded the responses to 
EoI. 
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